
January 27, 2024
Ramanathan Krishnan
ramanathan.krishnan91@gmail.com

Dear Ramanathan Krishnan,

On behalf of Sri Shirdi Saibaba Mandir of NC, we would like to thank you for your continued
generous support to this organization in 2023 with gift/donation of $756.00. 

We are a tax-exempt organization and your above donation/gift qualifies as a tax deduction
should you care to take it. Please use this document as a tax receipt for your above donation for
the year 2023. 

If you have questions about this donation summary, please contact us by calling (919)
386-1085 or by an sending an email to treasurer@shirdisaimandirnc.org.

Sincerely,

Ramakrishna Boggarapu
Treasurer
Sri Shirdi SaiBaba Mandir Of NC

No goods or services were provided in consideration of this donation. 
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